
Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests
Cliffwood Family Connections 8/25, 9/2, 9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/6, 10/13 , 10/20, 10/27, 11/3,
11/10, 11/17

Dear Cliffwood School Community,
As Thanksgiving approaches, I wanted to take a moment to send my warmest wishes to our
Cliffwood School family. I am incredibly thankful to be a part of such a special community and to
have the privilege of serving our wonderful students each and every day. I hope you all have a joyful
and peaceful time with your families as we take time to reflect on all that we are grateful for.
As the weather gets colder, please remember to dress your children appropriately for the weather,
as we continue to go outside for recess. If your child is in need of a coat, we are happy to offer
brand-new coats in various sizes and colors. Please reach out to me, our school counselor Ms.
Pietrangelo, or your child’s teacher, and we will be sure to provide a new coat for your child.

Friendly reminder, this Wednesday, 11/27 is an Early Dismissal Day for all students, Dismissal is at
1:20 PM please plan accordingly. School is closed Thursday, 11/28 and Friday 11/29.

Thank you for being part of this caring and supportive community. Wishing you all a wonderful and
safe Thanksgiving!
Warmly,
Mrs. Cherence, Principal

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fF1O_1eZxTZ9K-3QhgdV_yyT0bgh1_2AqTHCPl2wvN0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eMu8155567dJ50tWMRGwrkMmEXhOdIi1F-cQftRdu3Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JGxadnJheiKI4fy1HazHOGP8Jcwb5T2VAbdC0M1-_0g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mcAW59py9SwhUzAa7FL7Sum524aaHx67k7-eTgaVyE0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12YXujFU50OcI9ZsdEqRCbzJaIal9OdzXpzccUbqDp7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1x2rpwkLN1UVGoyEmeH2zc3_lFj9BUpnHf0jLBbj6WYw/edit?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/p3124
https://secure.smore.com/n/0kmvq
https://secure.smore.com/n/0w6kh
https://secure.smore.com/n/ajny3
https://secure.smore.com/n/3cz4v
https://secure.smore.com/n/gknvyt
https://secure.smore.com/n/6zcyv


This month, we are proud to celebrate our Cliffwood Star students, who have demonstrated
outstanding Respectful character traits. It was a wonderful evening filled with joy and recognition
as these students were honored, surrounded by their families and friends. Your dedication to
kindness, consideration, and respect truly shines, and we couldn’t be more proud of each one of
you. Keep up the great work, We are Cliffwood Proud of you all!



Don’t miss out on a festive and fun-filled holiday event, the Aberdeen Christmas Tree Lighting! We
are excited to announce that our talented Cliffwood students have been invited to sing holiday
songs at this special occasion. Mark your calendars for Thursday, December 5th, and come join us
in celebrating the season. A big thank you to Ms. Dittloff, our wonderful music teacher, who has
been practicing the songs with our students. Ms. Dittloff will be sending out more information
soon. All are welcome to join in on the fun and enjoy the beautiful music. We can’t wait to see you
there and don't forget to dress festive!



Ms. Somohano and Ms. Saviano's classes enjoyed finding cozy reading spots and reading to each
other!



Ms. Somohano's 1st grade authors read their personal narratives to Ms. Preiser & Ms. Coakley's
3rd grade class, what a treat!



Cliffwood Kindergarten Students were busy learning and celebrating about the culture and
traditions of Native Americans.



A heartfelt thank you to everyone who supported our recent Jersey Mike's Fundraiser! Thanks to
your generosity, we raised an incredible $780! We couldn’t have achieved this without your help and
we are truly grateful for the continued support of our amazing community.
Your contributions will make a positive impact on our school and students. We appreciate you
being a part of this effort and we look forward to future opportunities to come together and make
a difference!
Thank you again for your support!



Save the Date! Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences 12/3 Afternoon, 12/4 Evening
Portal is open for Conferences. Please read the Parent/Teacher Conference Letter for important
information.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1v67ExTVl7XLi0M3RVWcdCvQO_OrxDO7CtHlxaWDEwjQ/edit?usp=sharing


Link to the Menu

https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es
https://marsd.nutrislice.com/menu/cliffwood-es












11/27- Early Dismissal, Students Dismiss at 1:20 PM
11/28 & 11/29- School Closed, Happy Thanksgiving!
12/3-Parent/Teacher Afternoon Conferences
12/4- Parent/Teacher Evening Conferences
12/5- Aberdeen Christmas Tree Lighting
12/5 & 12/6- Holiday Shopping
12/13- Cliffwood PTO Winter Festival
12/17- Picture Make-up Day



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

